
TO ALL OWNERS – STRATA PLAN 55068 

“40 MACLEAY” 

 POTTS POINT 

 

Dear All, 

 

Further to my letter of 23 April I am pleased to 

advise that the lift renovations are now complete.   

 

It is essential however that damage to the lift be 

prevented.  There are now lift curtains for use when 

transporting bulky items in the lift. 

 

Please advise both of the individuals below - at 

least 24 hours prior - so lift curtains can be put in 

place: 

 

Mario Iribarren miribarr@bigpond.net.au 0404 629 436 

Larry Aylward larryaylward@yahoo.com 0403 857 514 

 

 

The intention is to put in place a by-law to 

formalise procedures for moving articles of a certain 

type & size in/out of the building. This will be 

discussed at the September AGM.  

 

Thank you for your support & patience during the lift 

renovations.  

 

Regards, 

Greg Aitkenhead 

EC Chairman 

0414 298 761 

8th June 2012. 
 

CC:  Managing  Agents 
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